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Members of the Environment and Transportation Committee, 

 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity submit my written testimony the committee in favor of 

HB1451, Climate Solutions Affordability Act of 2025. 

 

We cannot keep on shuttering energy plants until technology can catch up to the power that 

Maryland needs to keep everyone up and running.  By keeping this in mind, it will allow the 

state not to run up further deficits.  Marylanders can not take much more of taxes, cost hikes, and 

wasteful, unnecessary spending. 

 

I strongly encourage the member of this committee to vote in favor of HB1451. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this matter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kim Chambers   

 


